
  

Our Ref:  L4003/TTRO Extension/001 

26 April 2022 

 

Dear , Dear Resident 

Extension of Permission to Occupy the Public Highway 

We write to inform you that, the part of Henley Road south immediately adjacent to the 

Railway, that is currently closed for completion of construction of the LD11 Data Centre, will 

remain closed until Wednesday 18th January 2023 at the latest. 

 

The area of road closed is from the south East corner of Henley Road opposite ‘Around 

Noon’ offices to ‘Hanovia’ Offices, ref attached image. 

 

 

Our current Permission to Occupy the Public Highway has been extended from September 

2022 until Wednesday 18th January 2023, to cater for additional works that have been 

awarded to us to complete for our client Equinix. 

 

We apologise in advance of any inconvenience this may cause you. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any concerns with this or any part of our works at the LD11 Data 

centre, please contact our Public Liaison and Neighbourhood Officer, Abi Brierley on 07385 

494 505. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Gareth Laybourn 

Project Engineer 

Engineering Design Lead 
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